
YEARBOOK DISTRIBUTION 
 

SENIORS​ that ordered by 5/1 will get their book mailed home. They were 
scheduled to ship on 5/22, however, the plant is 
behind in shipment. We hope that they will arrive in 
early June.  
 
In the meantime, you can set up your digital signing 
pages to share with friends, teachers, etc.   
 
Information was posted on the "class of Google 
Classroom" and here is the link again to set up the 
digital signing pages​. It is very user friendly, and fun 
to share!  
 
Seniors that ordered after 5/1 will need to schedule an appointment for pick up with Ms. RK; ​krowekairys@sccs.net  
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

UNDERCLASSMEN​, will be able to receive their book 
when we return to school in the fall.  This was a 
directive we received from the District Office. Thanks 
for your understanding. 
 
In the meantime, you can set up your digital signing 
pages to share with friends, teachers, etc.  
 
Information was posted on the "class of Google 
Classroom" and here is the link again to set up the 
digital signing pages​. It is very user friendly, and fun to 
share!  
 
Please contact Ms. RK ​krowekairys@sccs.net​ if you have further questions or 
concerns.  
 

https://yearbooksigning.jostens.com/home
https://yearbooksigning.jostens.com/home

